
Community Preservation Committee 

Members Needed 

 

Attention Residents of Shelburne:  Members of the Selectboard are seeking residents who are willing to serve on the Community 

Preservation Committee.  Please review the available seats below and the qualifications needed in order to serve.  If interested in 

serving, please send a letter of interest to: Terry Narkewicz, Town Administrator at Townadmin@townofshelburnema.gov  

 

Seats Available Term    Qualifications 

One Member   Three Year Term  A resident of the Town who does not currently hold an elected or appointed  

       office, nor currently serves as a municipal employee but is interested in promoting 

       affordable housing in Town. 

 

One Member  Three Year Term  A resident of the Town who does not currently hold an elected or appointed  

       office, nor currently serves as a municipal employee. 

One Member  Three Year Term  A resident of the Town who does not currently hold an elected or appointed  

       office, nor currently serves as a municipal employee. 
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